


Date    /    /

Dear Parent/Carer,
The ICT Department will be running two revision days on Wednesday April  4th 2018 and Tuesday April 10th 2018 from 9am to 12am at Lordswood Girls’ School for students who wish to attend to revisit topics before their GCSE Computing Science examinations in May. 
Wednesday April 4th will focus on Paper 1 and Tuesday 10th April will focus on Paper 2.
Your daughter will need to bring with her food and drink for the day.
Please return the reply slip to confirm whether your daughter will be attending. 
Yours sincerely

Mrs L Venn  	
Lead Professional for IT and Computing	
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Return to Mrs Venn 		GCSE Computing - Revision Sessions

Student Name:_________________			
My daughter will / will not be attending school on Wednesday April 4th 2018 from 9am to 12pm.
My daughter will / will not be attending school on Tuesday April 10th 2018 from 9am to 12pm.

[bookmark: _gjdgxs]Signed:……………………………………………………………………  (Parent/Carer)

Contact no.:_______________________________________________


